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Ref: ED/FLI/23/72                                                 08 March 2023 
 
 
Subject: Change of the initial title of the UNESCO Chair and the appointment of the 
Chairholder at Universidad Veracruzana, (ID 2013MX1008) 
 
 
Dear Rector, 
 
On behalf of Ms Stefania Giannini, the Assistant Director-General for Education, I wish to 

acknowledge receipt of your message dated 03 March 2023, requesting to (a) change the 

initial title of the “UNESCO Chair in Citizenship, Education and the Environmental 

Sustainability of Development” to “UNESCO Chair on Education for Eco-Citizenship and 

Sustainability”; and (b) to seek UNESCO’s feedback on the appointment of a new 

chairholder. 

 

I am pleased to inform you that UNESCO agrees with the proposed new title and 

welcomes the appointment of Professor Rosa Guadalupe Mendoza Zuany as chairholder. 

 

We look forward to a fruitful cooperation between our two institutions within the 

framework of the UNITWIN/UNESCO Chairs Programme. 

 

        Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
 

Sobhi Tawil (PhD) 
Director 
Future of Learning and Innovation  

 
 

  


